
Jo Harmon
Brownfield
LD 676
My name is Jo Harmon. My family owns property (50 years) directly alongside the 
Mountain Division Trail in Brownfield, on Pequawket Pond. This is a beautifully 
scenic and historical stretch of the old RR tracks. Residents, summer people walk this 
stretch every day, all day. We definitely support LD676 and support extending the 
trail from Fryeburg to Standish.There are markets and other economic opportunities 
here which would benefit from this development in the rural area. Our family recalls 
the trains coming through within feet of our cabin, and have enjoyed the change to 
allow trail walkers ever since, sharing the waterfront beauty. Please know, we heartily
support the passage of LD676 through Federal Grant monies.


